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  As we go into TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK, which is ALL HOMEWOOD 
STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK for us, we wanted to shout out ALL of our 
amazing #beststaffever!  If you have some love you want to throw their 
way, email, call or text me and I’ll be sure to share!  
Christina_krabitz@hcpss.org and 443-676-4076 

 
 To our Class of 2021- you will have the chance to walk the stage at Merriweather!  

Check your home school’s website for more info or as always, reach out to Ellen 
Johnson or Christina Krabitz at Homewood. 

 Homewood is having an in person and virtual senior celebration- if you are a senior 
or a senior’s family and missed this info, please also let Ms. Johnson or I know. 

 Aligned with HCPSS, Homewood will be looking at all of our classroom, cafeteria, 
and bus capacity limits and current levels to decide how many more students we 
can safely return to the building.  While everyone was given a choice a month or 
two ago to return, we know things are ever changing and would love to see more 
students for face to face instruction as appropriate.  While admin will reach out next 
week to some families, all families are encouraged to send requests to me by May 
7th if you either want your child to return for 2 or 5 days a week.  Each request will 
be considered and I will give you an answer by May 7th at the latest.  Thank you. 

 

  If you have any student or family pictures (holiday, virtual learning, seasonal, etc), 
please share them with suzi_young@hcpss.org to be included in the yearbook and 
be entered into a raffle! 

 Homewood offers virtual clubs. Please encourage your child to join if interested! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 Mental Health Professionals and Mental Health Awareness Week is the week of May 
3rd with many events planned throughout the school day 

 Wednesday May 12th from 12:30-2:30- outdoor in person (and virtual) senior event 
for our Class of 2021 and their families 

 Thursday May 20th from 7-8pm- virtual Senior Tribute for our Class of 2021 and their 
families 

  
 

 

 
 There continue to be more vaccine clinics popping up, to include Pfizer 

clinics aimed at our 16 and 17 year olds.  If you would like information on 
this or if you are hesitant and want to learn more about the vaccine, please 
reach out to our nurse Kelly at Kelly_tabak@hcpss.org or  410-313-7081 
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